

January 19th, 2006

Dear Raoul,

On behalf of the chair and board of directors of NMCF (Canada), please accept my appreciation and thanks for all of you efforts during 2005. We had a great year in many respects due in large measure to your commitment to this organization.

Volunteers are the backbone of success for any non-profit and NMCF (Canada) is fortunate to have benefited from your time and your passion for our work.

2006 will be another exciting year for NMCF (Canada) as we embark on new opportunities. We will continue to build on our strengths and, with your help, solidify the enormous gains we have made.

I am looking forward to your continued volunteer services as we together, work toward a better South Africa. Your passion and positive attitude will enable us to become real champions and advocates of the underserved in South Africa.

Sincerely,

Mark Beckles

President & CEO

Mark Beckles

Nelson Mandela Children's Fund (Canada)

Email: info@mandela-children.ca

www.mandela-children.ca